
 

 

 

 

 

Friday 20th December 2024 (3 pages) 

ATTENDANCE 

Well done to those year groups in the green! Lots of poorly children this week  

Attendance reports have been sent home in book bags. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THANK YOU 

It’s nearly Christmas! We have had a fabulous term packed full of learning and great opportunities. 

The children are an absolute delight and have settled in so well, always looking out for each other 

and being the very best they can be.  

Thank you to our parents for being so supportive and taking the time to email such kind and positive 

comments and of course for the lovely gifts and treats. 

The staff and I would like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

We look forward to seeing you on Monday 6th January 2025! 

 

SUPERSTAR 

The children in Years 1 to 4 shone like real superstars on Tuesday. They played to packed houses for 

both performances and as always sang and danced their hearts out! We have had some lovely 

comments from parents and friends who really enjoyed the show. 

 

YEAR ATTENDANCE % 

RECEPTION 100% 

YEAR 1 92% 

YEAR 2 90% 

YEAR 3 95% 

YEAR 4 98% 



 
FESTIVE TREAT HIGHLIGHTS 

The children have enjoyed a piano recital, fun swimming session, making Christmas party food in 

Food Tech, a viewing of Wonka (with popcorn) and of course a Christmas party full of fun, games 

and dancing! The children in Class 1 really enjoyed their visit to the Queens Hall yesterday to see 

the ‘Night Before Chrismouse’. 

 

A massive thank you must go to The Friends whose fundraising this year has enabled all the 

children to enjoy a trip to the theatre and provided every child with a Christmas present from 

Santa. 

 
 

 

 



 
CELEBRATING EXTRA CURRICULAR PUPIL ACHIEVEMENTS 

Please let Mrs Long know if your child/ren take part in extra-curricular clubs and activities and 

achieve awards or prizes. We would love to celebrate and share their efforts and successes. 

 

PE KITS 

Please ensure children have their PE kits in school on Monday 6th January 2025 

The children in YEARS 1-4 are doing Gymnastics in Spring term 1 so will need an indoor PE kit e.g. 

t-shirt, leggings/shorts and trainers. 

RECEPTION children will be outdoors for PE (weather permitting) so please send in trainers and 

warm PE clothing. 

 

COMMUNICATION 

If you need to speak to your child’s class teacher, please either send them an email directly or ring 

the school office and they will aim to return your call as soon as possible. 

Class 1 (Nursery/Reception) -Mrs Wilkinson 

email: melanie.wilkinson@humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk 

Class 2 (Year 1 and 2)-Mrs Blythe 

email: karen.blythe@humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk 

Class 3 (Year 3 and 4)-Mrs Long 

email: jude.long@humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk 

For queries regarding Parent pay, Nursery funding or sessions, After School Clubs, Milk, 

Breakfast Club, Wrap Around Care and School Dinner, please email our Office Manager Mrs 

Clark. 

email: admin@humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk 

 

DIARY DATES 

Friday 20th December:  Last day of Autumn 2-Christmas break-EARLY CLOSING 1.15pm 

Monday 6th January:  Spring 1 starts (ALL clubs and swimming resume) 

WRAP AROUND CARE STARTS – MONDAY TO FRIDAY 3.15pm to 6.00pm-contact Mrs Clark to book 

your place. 
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